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The Tees Sport Blackpool Grand Prix entry date has been extended to March 20th, 2014.

The entry date has been extended due to the close proximity of the Senior National Championships to the event
so more time will now be allowed for those who wish to enter Blackpool but have not had the time.

Last year Chris Doran and Angharad Phillips took the top prizes in the Men’s and Women’s singles on the west
coast.

To enter the Tees Sport Blackpool Grand Prix (April 5-6, 2014) click on the links below:

Online Entry

Paper Entry Form

Russell Moore (March 11, 2014)
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